
    Holy Family Parish 

                     521 4th Avenue 
         Fernie, British Columbia 

                   

 

  
February 25, 2023 

 

 

Welcome! 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturdays – 5:00 PM 

 

Rocky Mountain Village   

Wednesdays – 11:00 AM 

 

Pastor: Fr. David John 

CONFESSIONS 

Following Mass 6:30 pm or by appointment 

 

Mass is broadcasted on for those 

who are unwell or are unable to attend in 

person. 

 

 

Communion will be distributed outside of 

the Church after Mass for those who are 

unable to attend in person from 6:00 – 6:30  

 

 

Here is the link for Saturdays Mass: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2504236127 

 

 

Holy Family Parish and Family Centre 

 

Mailing Address: PO Box 519, V0B 1M0          

Phone: 250-423-6127 
Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

 

Tuesdays to Fridays - 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Office Administrator/Secretary:  

Lucrecia Lynch 

       

         Prayer for the Week 

 

Eternal Father, I desire to rest in Thy 

heart this week. I make thee intention 

of offering to Thee every beat of my 

heart, joining to them as many acts of 

love and desire. I pray that even when I 

am asleep, I will bring back to Thee 

souls that offend Thee. I ask forgiveness 

of the whole world, especially for those 

who know Thee and yet sin. I offer to 

Thee my every breath and heartbeat 

as a prayer of reparation. Amen. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2504236127
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2504236127
mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT February 26, 2023 
 

  Finance Report  

  
Weekly Donations   

February 11, 2023 

               Actual: $477.70 

                  Budget: $1,000.00 

             Difference: (-$522.30) 

Total Offerings YTD 2023  

 $8,353.54 

 

Pilgrimage of Faith 2023 

              As of January 31, 2023 

                   Goal: $21,650.00 

                  Received: $585.00 

              Difference: ($21,065.00) 

 

All your donations are greatly appreciated 

as expenses continue to rise due to 

inflation. There are new methods to use for 

donation including interact e-Transfer and 

direct debit (automatic payment each 

month). Please call or email the parish 

office for more details. 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Schedule  

 

February 25, 2023 

 

Liturgical Reader 

 

Patrice Oscienny 

 

 

 

Sacristan 

 

Diane Slywka 

 

 

Church Cleaners 

 

February 20 – March 6 

 

Gary Smith 

& 

Kathy Smith 

 



FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT February 26, 2023 
 

News and Announcements 

 

 

  

Reverend 

Pastor 

Dennis Allan 

Williamson   
Fernie resident and member of God’s 

Ministry at the Pentecostal Church. 

Reverend (Pastor) Dennis will be greatly 

missed. May God’s loving arms welcome 

Dennis into His kingdom. Our condolences 

go out to Dennis’ family. Here is the link to 

Cherished Memories for Dennis: 
https://www.cherishedmemoriesfs.com/obituar

y/Dennis-WILLIAMSON   

                

  Lent Talks from Britain         

Invitation from Fr. David  

When: Thursday March 2nd, 2023 

At 12:00 PM Mountain Time (Fernie time) 

Discussion: The Agony in the Garden 

With Rev. Anthony Carey – A Reflection 

beyond nature. 

This will be on Zoom use this link to join: 

https://us02webzoomus/j/89719389363 

The meeting ID is: 897 1938 9363  

Passcode is: 36 35 64 

 

Community efforts and garden 

spaces available in Fernie. 

                Fernie Family Garden 

https://us02webzoomus/j/89719389363


FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT February 26, 2023 
 

 

If you would like to add anything to the newsletter, please email the Parish office at 

info@holyfamilyfernie.ca by 5:00 PM on Thursdays. If you would like the newsletter 

emailed to you or delivered to you, please email, or call the Parish office and we will 

add you to our list.  

 

Catholic Women’s League of Canada 

Fernie Council 

 

Next CWL Meeting: 

 

 

To be announced. 

 

************************************************ 

Holy Family Parish Council is setting up a 

new meeting room and could use some 

equipment. If you, your office, or someone 

you know has any of the following items 

that you are not using anymore and are 

thinking of donating - we will make good 

use of them for our meetings: 

➢ Projector 

➢ Projector Screen 

➢ Printer that is Wi-Fi capable 

➢ Round Table 

 

2023 Sunday Missals  

are available in the  

Parish office. 

Suggested $5.00  

donation.  

The proceeds go  

towards purchasing  

new Missals for next year. 

 

Holy Family Centre has office space 

available for rent. Various rooms and sizes. 

Meetings or private gatherings. Short-term 

or long-term. Secure building, second floor 

with a great view of Fernie.  Reasonable 

rates. Please inquire at the Parish office, 

call, or email to view and for more 

information. 

      2022 Tax Receipts 

 

The 2022 Tax Receipts will be mailed 

out this week to all registered 

Parishioners. You can expect them in 

your mailbox within the next week or 

so. If you have moved or changed 

your mailing address or phone 

number, please contact the Parish 

office to update and avoid any 

delays. 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca

